
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/19/2013 9:50:28 AM 
To: michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); 

pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); eim@cpuc.ca.gov (eim@cpuc.ca.gov); 
terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Doll, 
Laura (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Gas service issue in Davis this morning 

We are currently experiencing a problem in Davis at a newly rebuilt regulator station which is causing loss of 
pressure in downstream system. 5 other regs are down stream and approximately 20k customers. Pressures are 
very low. Currently believed to be an obstruction at the regulator station, but very preliminary. 

Will keep you informed as we leam more. 
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